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8th March 2024 
 
Ellington Education Pathway 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Following on from the drop-in session with staff from Northumberland County Council. They 
have asked that all parents/carers of children from Ellington complete a survey to give their 
views on the education pathway for their children.  
 
It is vitally important that you give your thoughts and opinions on what pathway you want for 
your children. Ellington is a local authority, maintained school and the local authority want 
your guidance on this matter. This isn’t something I as head can choose for the school.  
 
Please read the attached document and complete the survey as soon as possible.  
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Mr K. Hodgson 
Headteacher                      
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